## YES, I would like to be an active member of the St. Olave's Grammar School PA

Please cut and paste this into an email to pa@saintolaves.net

Name:
Email:
Phone:
My son's/daughter's year group from Sept 2019 (no need to provide their name):

## Can you do better?

If you would like to improve our digital communications effort, please get in touch. We need parents with the creativity and skills to improve this newsletter and our website!

## Please ✓

Tick to confirm that you consent to the St Olave's Parents' Association holding this personal data for the purpose of informing you about forthcoming events and activities, and about opportunities to volunteer with the PA. We will hold this information until your youngest child at St Olave's reaches the end of Year 13 (or sooner if you notify us). Your data will not be passed on to other organizations.

## I am interested in:

Offering my financial, administrative and project management skills (we have a number of varied and challenging roles, everything from maintaining our membership records to managing events).
Helping as a marshal or on a stand at the Fun Day (Saturday 13 July)
Offering careers advice (one-to-one meetings with students at the Careers Fair on 25 September, or giving a one-off talk to a group of students on an agreed date)
Serving refreshments at School events throughout the year (Parents' Evenings, concerts, Open Days, tbc).
Managing the PA website
Being a Form Rep (In this role you facilitate communication between the parents in your son's form by maintaining a group chat and passing parents' questions and feedback to the School, and attending three evening meetings per year.)
Selling second-hand uniforms at the school (one afternoon per term)
Invigilating at the Mock Tests (on one, two or three Saturdays in June)

The St Olave's Parents' Association does not receive parents' names and addresses from the School. Our general announcements are emailed to all parents by the School's electronic email system 'In Touch'. But we have our own database so that we can contact our active members personally. So if you would like to be an active member, you must give us your contact details!